NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL
IMPACT ASSESSMENT

POTSDAM LOW-COST HOUSING
DEVELOPMENT

Notification is given in terms of the July 2006
EIA regulations as promulgated under the
National Environmental Management Act (Act
107 of 1998) Section 24(5) of the intention of
Buffalo City Municipality (BCM) to establish
Potsdam low-cost housing development. :
The project site is located to the west of
Mdantsane NU15 and Fort Jackson Industrial
area and south of the N2 National Road joining
East London to King William’s Town.

ARCUS GIBB (Pty) Ltd has been appointed by
BCM as an independent environmental
consultant to undertake the Scoping and
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA} for the
project. Documentation detailing the project is
available on request.

The public is encouraged to register as
Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) and to
submit their comments in writing to Mrs Lara
Giese of ARCUS GIBB (details below) within 28
days of the appearance of this advert.
Comments will be included in the EIA that will
be submitted to DEDEA in support of an
application for environmental authorisation.

Should you have any queries regarding the
proposed development kindly contact:

ARCUS GIBB

Mrs Lara Giese

9 Pearce Street, Berea

EAST LONDON

5241

Tel: 043 706 3600

Fax: 043 706 3647

E-mall: lgiese@aibb.co.za
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